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To: Acura Dealers – Parts and Service

2015-2020 Multi Model Connecting Rod Parts Allocation

A stop sale only placeholder Service Bulletin 23-036 (Safety Recall: 2015–20 Multi-Model Connecting Rod Bearing Stop Sale), was posted to the Service Information
System (SIS) on November 9, 2023.

In preparation for an upcoming remedy bulletin, American Honda will be making allocations of the repair parts the week of 3/11. A repair procedure will be posted the week
of 3/18. Do not start repairs until a remedy bulletin is posted.

American Honda kindly requests that you do not return or cancel these orders as you will need these kits with the upcoming bulletin communication.

These orders will be identified via the Order Reference Number. The format will be SCRXXXX, or SCDXXXX where the X’s will be the last 4 digits of the TL approved
VIN.

Sincerely, 

Parts Operations
American Honda Motor Co., Inc.

 

Sent on 03 11 2024     Expires on 04 01 2024
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